-----Original Message-----

From: Bennett, Bernice (Elizabethtown) [mailto:bernice.bennett@kctcs.edu] 

Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2005 1:52 PM

To: comments

Subject: taxation 

The tax laws are unfair to a large portion of the population in the united states.  The Gay and Lesbian community is being forced to pay taxes in order to be discriminated against in this country. Its time for this situation to change! Bernice Bennett

